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22nd July 2024  
 
 
Councillor Adam Tinsley 
Elected Member 
 
Via email: adam.tinsley@rotherham.gov.uk  
 
 
Dear Cllr Tinsley 
 
Question at Council – Wednesday 17th July 2024  
 
Thank you for the question you submitted to the Council meeting on 17th July 2024, which I have set out 
below along with my response: 
 
Biffa have taken over the management of the household residual waste facility in Manvers. 
Is there any foreseen changes to the service in general? 
 
I am not aware of any foreseen changes to the service in general.  
 
Publicly available information suggests Biffa’s intent to acquire Renewi’s municipal business in the 
UK. This means they will take over existing contracts such as the one in place locally. The facility 
at Manvers will continue to operate under the existing contract and specification.  

I hope you find this information helpful.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Cllr Saghir Alam OBE 
Boston Castle Ward 
Cabinet Member for Finance & Safe and Clean Communities  
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